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Oregon erroneously added 1,259 people who didn’t provide proof of U.S. citizenship 

to the state’s voter rolls since 2021, Secretary of State LaVonne Griffin-Valade 

announced Monday, a far higher number than previously known.  I am sure there are 

others that voted because there was no need to prove citizenship.  Vote by mail is 

easy to tamper with & I submit that since implementation of voting by mail, there has 

not been a republican governor & even extremely unpopular people seem to win 

easily.  Make our elections honest & fair.  I support voter ID & in person voting. 


